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Dear Gull Lake Families and Staff,

Our elementary teachers are putting special touches in their classrooms to welcome students
back. Our 6-12 staff are prepping new challenges and interventions to support learning success
and application of knowledge. It's a lot like watching a great athletic team during their pregame
ritual! We are motivated to engage and inspire our kids and each other as we take full
advantage of the resources provided for the new school year.

We will be reporting student progress along the way and monitoring for academic growth and
achievement throughout the year. We support your active engagement in the process and are
there to equip you with additional tools and resources to support from home. Education is a
team effort, and we take this partnership seriously. Parents are the first role models and
teachers for their children, and you help us better understand how your student is wired to
learn. We appreciate all the support you bring to the table on behalf of your learner.

Enjoy the pregame ritual as we suit up for a new and exciting school year!
P
Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent
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